Cheryl Hardman

Simon and Diane Pearson From: Sent: 14 December 2023 15:02

To: Cheryl Hardman

Roderick Allison; Kevin CLARKSON (CAVERSHAM GROUP PRACTICE); Mick Farrant Cc:

Deputation Monday 18 December **Subject:**

Follow Up Flag: Follow up Flag Status: Flagged

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc.

Dear Cheryl

We wish to present a deputation to the Health and Adult Social care scrutiny committee. We are the Caversham Practice Patients Participation Group.

- . We have heard that there are draft proposals to permanently close the Peckwater Centre to convert it into a secondary care dialysis unit which is currently located at the St Pancras Hospital.
- . This is taking away from the primary care services for the people of Camden.
- . Breaking the co-location between health services and social care.
- . We ask the committee and this the Council to hold to account those making the decision as regards what is actually planned and what is envisaged to prevent these losses to the people of Camden.

Roderick Allison will be presenting the deputation. Dr Kevin Clarkson, Managing partner of the Caversham Practice and Mick Farrant will be in attendance.

Roderick Allison's email is

Could you please confirm the location of the meeting?

Kind regards

Diane Pearson On behalf of Caversham PPG

Sent from Diane Pearson's iPhone